
St Alban’s UPDATE 
For the Week of June 3 2018 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

This Sunday – June 3, 2018 

The 2nd Sunday after Pentecost 

8:00 am & 10:00 am     Holy Eucharist 

Healing Prayer at the 10:00 am Potluck following 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Search For A New Bishop 

Bishop Don Phillips has called for the election of a 

Bishop Coadjutor – someone who will become 

the next bishop upon his retirement this Fall.  

Saturday, June 2, there will be a “Town Hall” 

Meeting in the Upper Lower Hall at St Alban’s to 

hear about the process leading to and following 

the election; to watch videos of the candidates; 

and to share reflections about the candidates.  

The meeting begins at 10:30 am and will last two 

hours.   EVERYONE is welcome to attend. 

Bishop Phillips’ Visit 

As stated above the bishop will be retiring this 

Fall and on Sunday June 10 the Bishop will make 

his last official visit to St Alban’s.  The will be a 

Potluck Lunch following the service with an 

opportunity for conversation with the Bishop.  A 

good turnout of parishioners for this occasion 

would be appreciated. 

 

 

WALLEYE DINNER 

June 16 at 6:00 pm 

Tickets - $20 

 

 

 

"The Communication of the Good 
News in Contemporary Culture" 

The rector will be attending the Clergy Study 

Conference.  The theme is to explore how to do the 

above.  The days will be led by the Rev Prof. David 

Wilkinson, President of St John’s College, Durham 

University and Professor in the Department of 

Theology and Religion. 

The conference is a joint Anglican / Lutheran event 

beginning Monday June 4 through Thursday June 7 at 

the Southport Conference Centre outside of Portage 

La Prarie. 

 

ACW MEETING 

The Anglican Church Women’s normal meeting date 

would be this Tuesday, June 5.  BUT THAT IS NOT 

HAPPENING THIS MONTH.  Instead there will be an 

ACW Corporate Communion followed by lunch on 

Friday June 22 – St Alban’s Day. 

 

Funeral Planning 

Giving thought to one’s own funeral is an easy 

thing to be put off –“ I’ll get to it some day” “ I’ve 

got lots of time”  We all know the excuses and 

they come easily. 

But it would be helpful for those left behind to 

have your wishes in a written form.   

“Last Things” is a worksheet the rector can make 

available to anyone who asks and is looking for a 

little guidance.  


